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Dear Co-Chairs: 
 
The Policy Making Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Thursday, 
September 14, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 272 of the State Capitol Building, Little Rock, 
Arkansas.  Representative George B. McGill called the meeting to order and saw a quorum of 
members present.  The members present are listed on the sign-in sheet.   
 
The subcommittee discussed the recommendation of the Arkansas Tax Reform and Relief 
Legislative Task Force regarding the selection of a professional consultant to assist the Task 
Force with examining and identifying areas of potential reform within the tax laws of the State of 
Arkansas. 
 
Following discussion, Representative David L. Branscum moved that the Policy-Making 
Subcommittee approve the contract with PFM Group Consulting, L.L.C. to assist the Arkansas 
Tax Reform and Relief Legislative Task Force.  The motion was seconded and passed by voice 
vote.   
 
Representative David L. Branscum moved that the committee fund allocations return to the 
amounts allocated for 2016-2017 biennium.  The motion was seconded and passed by voice vote. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Senator Linda Chesterfield, Senate Co-Chair 
Representative George B. McGill, House Co-Chair 
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